
 
 
 

NOTICE OF MAIL-IN BALLOT REGISTRY 
 
 

 
2024 Local Government Election 

Pursuant to the General Election Bylaw No. 7 - 2020 
[Section 92 of The Local Government Election Act, 2015] 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given that applications to vote using a mail-in ballot will be 
accepted by the Returning Officer beginning, Wednesday, September 11th , 2024. 

Mail-in ballots are provided as an option for all eligible voters to cast their vote prior to 
Election Day or Advance Polls. Applications are to be received by the Returning Officer 
and can be made via email, fax, mail, in person or by using the night deposit box at City 
Hall. 

Deadlines for mail-in ballots: 

• An application submitted electronically or by mail - November 4th, 2024 at 4:00 p.m. 
• An application made in person to the Returning Officer - November 12th, 2024 at 4:00 p.m. 
• All ballots must be returned prior to 8:00 p.m. on Election Day, November 13th, 2024. 

 
Please note all applicants must provide proof of identity and residence as per Section 14 
of The Local Government Election Regulations, 2015.  
 
For further information please visit the City website: www.swiftcurrent.ca/election  under 
the “Information for Voters” tab or contact the Office of the City Clerk at (306) 778-2768. 
 
Dated this 11th day of September, 2024. 
 
 
 
Jackie Schlamp 
Returning Officer 
 

http://www.swiftcurrent.ca/election

